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The IMU signs the Science in Exile Declaration 
 
Dear colleagues, 
 
The Science in Exile initiative has launched the declaration: ‘Supporting at-risk, displaced and 
refugee scientists: A call to action’ and the IMU has signed it. The initiative came from the 
International Science Council (ISC). 
 
Specifically: 
– The Science in Exile mission is to enhance the work and lives of at-risk, displaced, and 
refugee scientists globally. 
– The Science in Exile vision is an active international movement which promotes the 
protection of scientists, leading to better science and contributions to humanity. 
 
We encourage all our members to sign this declaration. 
 
Regards 
 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary General of the International Mathematical Union  
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